
 

ESPERANCE GOLDFIELDS 

SURF LIFE SAVING CLUB
Hey Everyone 
 
This weekend it all begins for another season! 
 
Woodside nippers is on this Sunday at 9am, I hope 
you are all as excited as I am. Our woodside nipper 
packs have arrived, if you did not get yours at the 
pool last week please arrive early to collect and 
could everyone please make sure you name your 
skull cap and vest. 
 
Could all nipper parents please park in the Twilight 

beach carpark. 

The Rainbow Coast development carnival in Bremer 

Bay is not far away, please ring the Bremer bay 

caravan park to book your accommodation/camp 

site if you are keen to attend.  

Senior members and nipper parents bring along 

your loose change this Sunday, not just for our 

delicious sausage sizzle, but we will be running a 

Melbourne Cup sweep. 

Cadet’s just a reminder nomination for Rise up and 

TOAD development camps close on Sunday.  

Cadet parents, it would be appreciated if 1 or 2 of 

you could hang around at the club house to act as 

spotters for the cadet session during the season.  

And a friendly reminder for those of you that are 

using the club facilities, please respect the club, 

yourselves and other members by leaving the 

clubhouse neat and tidy when you leave.  

See you on the Beach 

Kara 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

BBQ Roster 

Please go see Tash and Dave to 

add your name to the roster 

 

 

PATROL ROSTER  

Patrol starts December 6th 
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Dates to Remember 

November 1st – Woodside 

Nippers First day  

November 6th – Dry requal 

Bronze and SRC and pizza night 

November 28th – 29th Bremer 

Bay Carnival 

December 13th – Christmas 
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